
      

 

 

 

 

 

1. Lost and Found - All items on the table in the front foyer will be 

donated at the end of today so please take a look. 

 

2. Archery Club – Will be starting after basketball season finishes near the end of 

February.  Stay tuned for more details. 

 

 

 

Citadel Middle School 

 Friday, December 22nd!    


